
Message from the Chairs 

Dear Colleagues, 

It is our great honor to welcome you to A TC20 11, the fourth annual International Conference on 

Advanced Technologies for Communications. The conference is co-organised by The Radio-Electronics 

Association of Vietnam (REV) and The IEEE Communications Society as a symbol of successful 

partnership between the two societies. A TC20 11 is ever more important in the fast evolution of Vietnam 

and its communications infrastructure and services. This year the conference is organised in Da Nang, the 

third largest city in Vietnam with world renowned beaches. We are very grateful to Da Nang University of 

Technology for hosting this event. 

The conference received 123 submissions from authors of 15 countries. From these submissions the 

technical committee with 148 reviewers has carefully selected 75 papers for oral presentation. The 

acceptance rate of 61 % is similar to that of the previous conferences. The conference features 5 important 

keynote speeches on different aspects of technologies for communications ranging from wireless mobile 

channel modeling, enabling technologies for Internet evolution, intelligent video tracking and 

surveillance, to an expert's experience in establishing an ICT R&D research center. We would like to 

congratulate the authors of the two papers which were selected by the technical committee for the awards 

of "The Best Paper" and "The Best Student Paper". 

The success of the conference has required contributions of many volunteers and sponsors. We would like 

to acknowledge the technical co-sponsorship of The IEICE Communications Society, Japan. The 

sponsorship agreement was finalized just before the big earthquake and tsunami in the north-west part of 

Japan and its severe damage has prevented participation of many colleagues from Japan. The conference 

also received financial sponsorship from National Foundation for Science and Technology Development 

(Nafosted) for conference proceedings printing, reviewing system and keynote speakers' supports. We 

also would like to express special gratitude and appreciation to all members of the organizing committee 

for their time, talent, and dedication. Without their outstanding contributions we will not have such an 

excellent conference. Last but not least, we would like to thank all the keynote speakers, authors and 

attendees for their active participation in the conference. Their valuable contributions ensure the quality 

of the conference and make it truly international. 

We hope all of you will find the conference helpful and enjoy your time in Da Nang. 
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